Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: warrenrogers@cox.net

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 4:50 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Taking the Cold Water out of Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes:
| do not want the cold water removed out of Lake Almanor. Lake Almanor has been a home to my husband
and me for 32 years. Don’t allow this to happen as it will definitely change the environment for the worse and

cause economical problems in the area.

| appreciate your help on this that this beautiful area will not be changed. | need for you to think this out and
consider the letters written by all of us who are concerned.

Thank you for listening to the folks that live there.
Sincerely,

Gloria Rogers



